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14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

YEAR 6 SKY STUDIOS 

 

We have secured the opportunity for 30 of our Year 6 pupils to attend Sky Studios in 

Osterley, West London on Wednesday 5th March. Each class has had the opportunity to 

sample some of the work on offer and complete a home learning task to ignite their curiosity 

on the chosen topic ‘Our Future’. The 30 children selected to attend will have the chance to 

develop creativity and digital skills through a unique, immersive experience. This once-in-a-

lifetime opportunity will put our pupils inside a working studio to produce a news segment 

on a current issue that matters to them. Pupils will interview in the studio, report on location, 

and use the Sky footage library to cover their topic from every angle. The topic of ‘Our Future’ 

focuses on technological advancements in our ever-changing world.  

 

In order to select the 30 pupils for the trip, we have outlined the criteria we will assess the 

home learning against below: 

• The quality of research and sources used for the task  

• How the pupil has reflected on the research and any potential bias 

• Overall quality, effort and presentation of their findings 

Pupil selection will made by the Year 6 team and Mr Bosher. Pupils will be made aware of 

the decision by Friday 28th February. Please ensure that if your child is interested they will 

need to submit their home learning by Sunday 23rd February on Google Classroom or bring 

it into school on Monday 24th February.  

Please be aware that Wednesday 5th March is also World Book Day, so selected pupils 

would need to be present in their school uniform as normal. Pupils will need to arrive at 

school for 8:00am to give enough time for the coach journey. The cost of the trip will be £15 

which will be used to pay for the coach. Pupils will return to school during school hours and 

will also need to bring a packed lunch for the day.  

If you have any questions then please speak to the Year 6 staff or Mr Bosher.  

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Team 
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